
Rabbi Jack Kiene 
Baruch Hashem, 
Yom bet lip. Yitro 

Jan. 30, 1972 

Rabbi Norman Lamm, 
131 West 86th St. 
N.Y. Nets 

Dear Rabbi Lamm, 

Thank you for your letter. 

I am glad to hear that your new book: Faith and Doubt 
is now published and that it contains updated forms of 
the essays on privacy and self incrimination. 

Would you please ask your publisher to send me a 
review copy. I review books frequently for Commonweal 
and for many journals within the Jewish community here 
and in Israel, and will be happy to do what I can to 
call the work to the attention of a larger audience. 

? 

I look forward to seeing the book. 

With every good wish for briyut haguf vihanefesh, 
I am 

Sincerely yours, 

VA’ DY 

Rabbi Jack Riemer 

Meth Atvaham Synagogue * 1306 Sales oe ‘ Dayton, Ohio 45406 
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